Parents Council Meeting 8/11/13

Present

Kirsty Popelier Donna Lenihan Tracy Collier Deb Edwards

Apologies

Belinda Benson Jean Powell Amanda Williamson Jen Caffrey

Minutes approved from the last meeting.

There will be a non-uniform day on 29/11/13 to ask for donations for the Christmas Fair. The Christmas Fair will be on 11/12/13, 3.30p.m. -5.00p.m.

Stalls for the Christmas Fair include a jewellery stall, cake stall, craft stall, a raffle and tombola, golden cracker stall. We will also sell hot drinks and hot dogs. There are still a couple of stalls to be confirmed. The Parents Council would like a Santa's Grotto in the gazebo. Deb Edwards and Tracy will make a few enquiries to see if Santa can help us on the day.

Thank you to Kirsty for getting us the cups with lids – we now have 300! Kirsty is going to get raffle tickets for the Christmas Fair. If we are able to find a Santa for the fair, Kirsty has volunteered to get the gifts for Santa to hand out – to make it simple for everyone we have agreed Santa will give out selection boxes. Kirsty also suggested a 'Book Stall' at the Christmas Fair, but there is not a lot of room in the hall.

The Parents Council will be selling hot Vimto/ hot chocolate on Friday 22nd November in the gazebo. Fliers will go out week beginning 18th November to inform parents and children.

Letters have gone out to local businesses to ask for donations for the Christmas Fair – fingers crossed people are feeling generous!

Donna is going to organise her own stall for the Christmas Fair – she is going to run a golden cracker stall and make 'reindeer food' to sell.

Deb Edwards will get the hotdogs, napkins, ketchup and buns as well as tea, coffee and milk for the Christmas Fair.

All minutes will now be available to parents via the school website.

Next meeting will be Friday 15th November, 9.00 a.m. at St.Pauls School.